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                               APRIL 2025 Newsletter-20th Street Locations  
 
Hello Parents,                                                                                                   Date: March 27th, 2025 
 
We hope every family had a great March! We are excited for the month of April. Here are important notes for 
parents:   

*818 & 826 Allergy Awareness   
 
-Nut allergies including peanuts and tree nuts will be lifted beginning the month of April 2025 in 818.  Parents are 
free to send food items containing nuts in your child’s lunch kits. 

-We have a child with an Egg allergy in 818, please refrain from sending any direct egg (scrambled, boiled, fried, 
etc.)  in your child’s lunch kit. Baked goods containing egg is okay to send.   

- We have a child with all nut allergies enrolled in 826 beginning the month of April 2025.  Please refrain from 
sending any food items containing nuts in your child’s lunch kits. 

*Program Planning  
 
-Age-appropriate group interactions as well as art/sensory activities will be planned and implemented based on 
a new theme for every month. Our theme(s) for the month of April will be:   

818 & 826: Spring and Easter! 

-PEY will be providing two snacks and lunch on Monday April 28th. Please see the menu below:  
 
AM Snack: Banana Bread, Frozen Blueberries and Yogurt 
Lunch: Veggie Fried Rice with Turkey slices (Veggie options will be provided to children who do 
not eat meat) 
PM Snack: Rice crackers and Yogurt 
 
-Choking Hazard Prevention in under 36 months programs: Please cook/steam hard veggies.  
Fruits and veggies to be cut in strips (such as apples, pears, cucumbers etc). Grapes and small 
circular fruits should be cut length wise down the middle.  
 

*Medication Administration 
 
-A friendly reminder to parents that any medication with a DIN # will require a doctor’s note for the 
staff at PEY to administer it to your child.  This includes countertop medications.  Please note, the 
prescription label MUST include the following information: name of the patient and drug, dose, 
routine to administer the medication.  
 
*Closures 
 
-Friendly reminder PEY will be closed for Easter long weekend from Friday April 18th to 
Monday April 21st.   


